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The on-going customer service excellence programme   
at leading pest control provider SDK-DialAPest continues 
with the award of the prestigious exor accreditation. 

SDK-DialAPest is one of the UK’s leading domestic pest 
control providers and has a long, established reputation 
for promoting customer excellence throughout its           
organisation. Providing professional services to over 20 
councils throughout Southern England, SDK-DialAPest  
works to the highest standards and allies consideration to 
professionalism to ensure the public receives effective 
and reliable services at competitive prices at all times. 

This latest accolade reflects SDK-DialAPest’s on-going 
commitment to provide services of the highest quality to 
the public throughout the year. 

Achieving Exor Approved Status is a statement of quality 
that demonstrates financial viability, robust management 
procedures, competent administrative procedures,         
effective employment policies, competence/track record, 
environmental compliance and relevant certification and 
licensing.  

This is the latest accreditation which underlines          
SDK-DialAPest’s commitment to provide customer       
excellence and outstanding services that match the        
company’s ambitions. 

For further information or to book an appointment,    
please call 08444 828 321 or visit www.dialapest.co.uk  


